
 

 
July 21, 2025 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Under the provisions of the Code of Virginia, the following notice is hereby given: 

 
DATE / TIME:  July 29 - 30, 2025 beginning @ noon 
 
LOCATION:  Westin Washington Dulles Airport 
   2520 Wasser Terrace 
   Herndon, VA 20171 
 
The Superintendent Search Committee, an ad hoc committee of the Virginia Military Institute 
Board of Visitors, will hold a meeting on Tuesday and Wednesday, July 29 - 30, 2025, beginning 
at noon at the Westin Washington Dulles Airport, 2520 Wasser Terrace, Herndon, Va. The 
committee will recess at approximately 6:30 p.m. on Tuesday, July 29, and reconvene at 8 a.m. 
on Wednesday, July 30, 2025. VMI business will be discussed among more than two members 
of the Board of Visitors. 
 
Immediately upon convening the meeting, the Superintendent Search Committee will move 
into closed session to discuss only matters lawfully exempt from open meeting requirements. 
The only parts of the committee meeting that will be open to the public will be the motion to 
go into closed session and the certification of closed session at the end of the meeting. 
 
There will be no opportunity for public comment at this meeting. However, any written 
comments received by the Board of Visitors secretary before Monday, July 28, 2025, at 4:30 
p.m. will be distributed to each member of the Superintendent Search Committee for their 
consideration. Written comments may be emailed to BOVSecretary@vmi.edu or mailed to Col. 
Bill Wyatt, Board of Visitors secretary, Virginia Military Institute, 201 Smith Hall, Lexington, Va. 
24450. 
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